[bookmark: _GoBack]The New Mexico Educational Assistance Foundation Board of Directors meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. in the boardroom of the Foundation’s offices at 7400 Tiburon NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109. A copy of the agenda will be available on the Web at www.nmeaf.org. If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of any form of auxiliary aid, service, or special assistance, please contact Anna Smith at smitha@nmeaf.org or (505) 761-2300 by 5:00 p.m. April 29, 2024.

